
  

VILLAGE OF PRINCEVILLE, ILLINOIS 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING:  

JULY 16, 2024 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Village Board of the Village of Princeville, Peoria County, 

Illinois, will conduct a public hearing on the Annual Appropriation Ordinance for the Village of 

Princeville for the fiscal year beginning May 1, 2024 and ending on April 30, 2025.  The public 

hearing will be conducted at the Princeville Village Hall, 206 North Walnut Avenue, Princeville, 

Illinois, on Tuesday, July 16, 2024, at 7:00 p.m.  A copy of the proposed Appropriation Ordinance 

is available for public inspection on a daily basis during business hours at the Princeville Village 

Hall at 206 North Walnut Avenue, Princeville, Illinois. 

 

VILLAGE OF PRINCEVILLE 

 

 

By          /s/ Sarah Cordis ___  

     Village Clerk 


